
 

 

 
1/24/2022 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians: 
 
In these everchanging times, I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your continued 
support. I am honored to work alongside you, your child(ren), and the amazing staff at 
CSAT. It has been incredible to have our students in person, learning, five days a week. I 
am so proud of the kids for all their achievements and growth, and appreciative of our 
families for trusting that we hold the safety of our students at the forefront of all we do. 
Our goal remains to have in-person learning, five days a week, for the entire school year. 
 
With the recent weather-related closures, we have experienced, and ongoing reflection 
of ensuring top academic priorities, CSAT has decided to implement our student 
computer distribution plan for the K-5 building. Although in-person learning remains 
the instructional design, we do want to be prepared should we face additional situations 
out of our control. If school were to close, and remote instruction would be 
implemented, families would be notified via phone message and social media outlets.  
 
The student laptop distribution plan will be rolled out in a staggered approach. Starting 
this week, one grade level per day will receive their laptops. The laptops MUST travel to 
and from school with the kids each day. The computers are utilized daily in the 
classroom and should be available if needed, at home. See below for the day in which 
each grade level will receive their laptops: 
 
January 25th – 5th Grade 
January 26th – 4th Grade 
January 27th – 3rd Grade 
January 28th – 2nd Grade 
February 1st – 1st Grade 
February 2nd – Kindergarten 
 
Additionally, included with this letter is a parent/student mobile device agreement 
form. Every family must sign and return this form as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, I can be reached via 
email, sjurewicz@csat-k12.org  or phone, (716) 876-7505, ext. 1146.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Jurewicz 
Principal, K-5 
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